Canterbury Public Schools
Bus Transportation Opt-Out Form

Carrie Savino, Transportation Manager
csavino(@canterburypublicschools.org
860-546-6950 x1221

In an effort to create efficient bus routes for all Canterbury students we are seeking support from
families that do not use CPS Transportation. If your child is currently not riding the bus, please consider

completing this form and return this form to your child’s school.

Your support is appreciated!

(please print clearly)

Student’s Full Name: Grade:

Home Address:

Parent / Guardian Full Name:

Please check the box that fits your situation. My child will NOT need school bus transportation for:

No Morning or Afternoon Transportation Needed
No Morning Transportation Needed

No Afternoon Transportation Needed
I understand that my child’s opt-out status may be changed at any time, by calling 860-546-6950 x1221.

Transportation will require a 24- hour notice to communicate the change to your child’s bus driver. The

notice is only for the 2022-202 school year.

Parent / Guardian Signature: Date:
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